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We make reference to our earlier publication for Invitation to Tender as published in The Nation Newspaper of Thursday 19th April,
2018 inviting reputable contractors to bid for two(2) Landing Jetties at Isaka Town, and Witt & Busch (Maccoba), Port Harcourt.
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Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here
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